
 

 

 

 

VOLUME 13 ISSUE 1                                                     Linda Simpson, LWC Editor 2023                   September 2023 
 

GENERAL FEDERATION of WOMEN’S CLUBS 
Living the Volunteer Spirit 

                                                                         www.gfwc.org 
 
 

 
 

September has quickly arrived and the 
beginning of a new club year.  I look forward 
to catching up with everyone at our 
September meeting.  Thank you to those 
who took offices and Department Chairs and 
to all the members who jump right in and 
help. It truly takes a village to accomplish all 
our goals.  Many have been busy over the 
summer months preparing for our club 
meetings and activities. If you are not 
serving on a committee, please consider 
signing up.  Many hands make easier work, 
and we can find a spot where your skills and 
talents can be used. We are off and running, 
cheers to a new club year! 
 
Linda Simpson, President 
307-760-7791 
linda1306@gmail.com 

IMPORTANT MEETING INFORMATION 
 

September 14th has been moved by one 
week to September 21st with lunch at 12:00 
p.m.  This will be a potluck lunch.  A very 
short business meeting, visiting, and 
catching up from the summer months. 
 
On October 12th we will serve a potluck 
lunch at 11:30 a.m. We need to be cleaned 
up and done by 2:00 p.m. for another event. 
 
The Executive meeting will be held October 
30th at 10:00 a.m. instead of November 6th. 
 
Back to our regular scheduled dates and 
times as of the November 9th meeting. 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

September 18  
Meals of Hope with the Cheyenne Clubs for our Day 
of Service Event. 
September 30  
National Day of Service to help with food insecurity. 
September 29 - 30 
GFWC Wyoming Fall Workshop in Riverton  
October 4 
The State Convention Committee meeting with 
Trish Peoples and Karen Bard at AHS 2:30 p.m. 
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September 
 
 3rd  Margie Reis    
 5th  Karol Corbin   
 9th  Bonnie Chavez  
 9th  Hildegard Ray  
12th Ann Rebka  
18th Loretta Matheson 
20th Patricia Cavicchioni 
22nd Adrienne Polis 
24th Helen Sussenguth 
28th Bonnie Braisted 
 

Volunteers Needed 
Committees needing additional help: 
125th Anniversary 
20-year History Committee  
 

Things to Remember 
 

DONATIONS NEEDED: 

Interfaith has a need for plastic bread loaf 
tabs and large veggie ties (the kind with a 
square label in the wire).  These are used to 
help drivers deliver the correct grocery bags 
for home- bound clients. Egg cartons and 
spices are always needed. Thanks for your 
help! 
 
Thank-you. 
 
 

Student Support Services (Homeless 

Students)  

Homeless students continue to need help.  If 
your budget can handle an extra hygiene 

product from the list below, please bring 
items to our meeting.  We will take items to 
the Middle School where they are always 
gratefully accepted and used.  Lisa Theis our 
Student Support Team Liaison is asking for 
these items: Any kind whether marked to 
females or males is appreciated: shampoo, 
conditioner, body wash, toothpaste, 
deodorant – regular or travel size, 
hairbrushes, hair ties.   Thank-you!   
Annie Nelson. 
 

NU2U 

Don’t forget that you can still contact Ina 

to get clothing and such donations to 

NU2U for sale.  The money earned 

through this program is funding our 

departments.  This is one way that you 

can continue to support LWC all year 

long! 

Pop-top Tabs: 

Please save those little metal tabs on soups, 

sodas, etc. and drop them off at a meeting.  

Ronald McDonald house will take them (in 

big batches) and it supports a family’s one-

night stay. 

Craft Group 

The Craft Group will meet every Monday, 
except Federal Holidays from 1:00 – 3:00 
p.m. at the Alice Hardie Stevens Center.  
Once per month the Executive Board and the 
Craft Group will share the building.  No skills 
needed, just a desire to have some fun.  If 
you have an idea, be a leader or co-leader of 
the project.  All are welcome even if you can 
only come for a short time.  See you soon! 
Annie Nelson 



 


